
 

Robert Beddes  -  1508 Baker’s Place 
 

Education 

 Boston College - Bachelor of Science, Accounting  

 Rutgers University – MBA, Finance 

Business Experience 

 Price Waterhouse Coopers: 1973 - 1976 Auditor.  
 Hoffmann-La Roche: 1976 - 1981 Senior Internal Auditor and Financial Analyst.    
 Wyeth: 1981 - 2009 held several positions of increasing responsibility in various Division and 

Corporate roles at this Fortune 100 Consumer Products / Pharmaceutical Company.  Positions 
included Division Controller and Division Treasurer. Also served as Assistant Vice President- 
Finance for Wyeth Pharmaceuticals. In 2005, appointed AVP Finance as the Finance Lead on a 
cross functional team (Global Business Operations). This initiative resulted in significant process 
improvements and cost savings for Wyeth, which was acquired by Pfizer in late 2009. 

 Archimedes Pharma US: 2010 – 2013 VP Finance.  
Venture capital firm succeeded in sale of company in 2013. 

 Previously held a CPA License.  

Four Seasons Community 

 Owner and Resident since 2016 
 Participated in mixed Bocce in 2017, 2018 & 2019 
 Member of Investment Club since Jan. 2018 
 Member of Board of Trustees since Oct. 1, 2018; President Oct. 1, 2019 – Sept. 30, 2020 

 Volunteer Activities 

 Active volunteer in West Point Island (Lavallette) Civic Association  
 Volunteer with Ocean County Food Bank program 
  Four Seasons Board of Trustees as noted above 

Skills/Knowledge/Accomplishments 

Strong business background including financial and managerial skills. Successfully worked with 
many functional areas, in addition to core area of Finance. Collaborated well with co-workers at all 
levels. Successful in negotiations and implementation of process improvements and cost savings 
initiatives. 

Mission Statement 

My goal is to build on the accomplishments achieved during the completion of my first 2 years of 
service on the Board. I will continue to work in a transparent manner and will seek to build 
consensus that confirms that all actions of the Board are in the best interests of all residents. This 
will include seeking out and welcoming consideration of all ideas to maintain and improve both the 
quality of life, desirability and market value of our community.   


